
Dear Friend,

Ryan Purcell was an amazing young man with endless potential, whose life was tragically cut short due to a hit and run.  Ryan 
was a loyal friend and a loving son, brother, nephew, grandson, uncle and cousin.  He had a unique outlook on life, di�erent 
from a typical teenager and he saw the world as it could be if people made choices that were right and just.  He believed in 
others and tried to help them realize and reach their potential in any way he could.  Ryan was determined to succeed in all 
aspects in his life and worked hard to achieve his goals.  

Ryan was a graduate of Nortre Dame Academy and began his high school career at St. Francis before transfering to West 
Seneca West his senior year.  He truly enjoyed learning and valued education; this was evident through his outstanding 
academic record.  Ryan developed a passion for health and �tness as a teenager.  He was active on several soccer teams, but 
excelled as an athlete on the track.  One of Ryan’s proudest achievements was being a member of the 4 x 400m relay team at 
West, a team that holds the school record.  Ryan continued his pursuit of higher education begininning his freshman year of 
college at SUNY Fredonia, where he was also a member of the track team.

Ryan had such a passion for life enjoying each day, always truly happy.  Ryan was compassionate and understanding.  When he 
saw injustices he did what he could to make positive changes.  Though his life was short, he had a tremendous impact on the 
lives of all those lucky enough to know and love him.  We will honor the life of Ryan at the 8th Annual Ryan Purcell Memorial 
Run on Friday, September 27th, at 6:30pm.  The race will start & �nish at the Knights of Columbus in South Bu�alo, looping 
around Cazenovia Park.  The post-race party will take place at the Knights of Columbus, 261 South Legion Dr, Bu�alo, NY 14220 
immediately following the race. 

There will be a Basket Ra�e held after the race & we would greatly appreciate any contribution your business can make to this 
e�ort.  All proceeds will support scholarships for local students and various local charities.  Due to the immense support of the 
community over the past 7 years, The Ryan Purcell Foundation has been able to award 55 scholarships to date.  The foundation 
has also been able to donate to many worthwhile causes and charities.  Thank you for your consideration and please feel free 
to contact Lisa Purcell (716) 481-2663 or Cathy Majtyka (716) 207-8788 with any questions.  Donations may be sent to Dr. Peter 
Purcell D.D.S, c/o Ryan Purcell Memorial Run, 401 Potters Rd., Bu�alo, NY 14220.

Sincerely,
Ryan Purcell Memorial Race Committee

Basket Raffle

ryanpurcellfoundation.org

All Proceeds Support Scholarship Fund & Various Charities
For a list of Scholarship Winners and Charities please visit
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